
 

March 25, 2020 
 
Dear CHS Families, 
 
In times like this, communication is essential. This webpage is designed to be a resource, 
providing one central location to access information, updates, and communications. During 
this unprecedented global pandemic, the CHS community is stronger than ever. Our faith 
sustains us at all times and especially in times of ​distress. Together​, we can meet and 
overcome any challenges. Our unity will last far beyond this crisis.  
 
We value our families and their cooperation, commitment, and dedication to the school. 
Thanks to the extraordinary efforts, flexibility, and adaptability of CHS faculty and staff,  our 
classes continue through the process of Digital Learning Days (DLD). This allows for 
seamless learning through remote access to online classes despite major disruption. 
Fortunately,  CHS students, faculty, and staff were well equipped to transition to digital 
classes through our established use of Gsuite for Education and Chromebooks. By utilizing 
these technologies, we stay connected with one another and facilitate regular interaction 
between teachers, students, and content.  
 
Our faculty and staff continue their good work and the channels of communication are open. 
Please reach out to our staff via email and/or phone if you have any questions or concerns. 
They are available during normal working hours from 8 AM to 4 PM.  We are here for you. 
 
The CHS community has so many strengths as evidenced by the rapid adjustment to an 
evolving national and global crisis. In the face of adversity, our community really shines. 
Right now, the focus is on pulling together and taking action for the greater good, for all of 
humanity.  
 
I continue to keep you and your family in my prayers. We also pray for all healthcare workers 
and all those affected by Covid-19. 
 
Kind regards, 
Peggy Boon 

 


